

June 2016

Upcoming Events



Juice and Canvas!

We invite our parents to join us on Friday, June 17th for a juice and canvas party! Beginning at 2:15 parents may come to the clinic and join their children to have a snack and paint a canvas. Juice, cookies, and other snacks will be provided. Please see the attached form and RSVP by Monday June 13th. We hope to see you there!

Therapist Schedule Change

Our Line Therapists' schedules will be changing June 6th. This means that your child may be working with a different line therapist. Being able to work with different therapists is a very important aspect of learning. You may also see some new faces around the clinic as we welcome new Line Therapists and Interns!

Support the Growing Piece!

The Growing Piece has greeting cards available for \$6.00 for 8 cards/envelopes. All proceeds support the Growing Piece. You may purchase these at the front office.

Important Reminders

The clinic will be closed on the following dates:

- *July 4th & July 5th Fourth of July
- *August 5th In-service Day
- *September 5th Labor Day
- ***The clinic will be closing at 2pm on June 10^{th.} Please make sure to pick up your child promptly between 1:45-2:00 on this day.
- * Please make sure your child has an outdoor permission slip signed and any bug spray or sunscreen needed is provided.
- *Please ensure your child has 2 sets of extra summer clothes at the clinic.

ABA Juice and Canvas Friday, June 17th 2:15



Please complete this form and return it to your line therapist on or before Monday June 13 ^{tl}
of parents that will attend
I cannot attend
Child's name: